
 

 

Announcements 

 

Pray for Graduates. . . 

Join with me in praying for any graduates you may know or sending a note of encouragement. As they 

go out into the world, let us pray that they may have a sense of hope and anticipation as they apply 

what they have learned. That what they endeavor to accomplish may be for God’s glory. That 

the Spirit will lead them in all ways pleasing. 

 

 

 

 

Flowers for the Church 

 

If you wish to purchase flowers for the sanctuary 

in memory of or in honor of someone or a  

special occasion, Sunday, June 25 is available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


